
Welcome to K6/MC 

Literacy 

This semester some of us studied the 

English Unit—Storm Boy. 

This is the story of a boy who adopts 

an orphaned pelican. We were able to 

make some good connections with 

other novels we have studied such as 

Blueback and August and Jones. All of 

these stories shared a common theme 

of friendship. Just like us! 

Mathematics 

This semester in Mathematics some 
of us have been learning about place 
value. We have learnt how ones, tens 
and hundreds are organised into 
groups. This makes it easier to iden-
tify what we want to add and sub-
tract, multiply or divide. 

We have also been learning to solve 
word based maths problems by iden-
tifying the important information, 
asking what it is we need to solve, 
performing the calculation and then 
writing our answer as a sentence en-
suring we identify what we are 
measuring. 

Gardening 

We have had the opportunity to go 
out into the garden and plant some 
seedlings. Mr Peter from the Sydney 
Botanical Garden visited our school 
and showed us a thing or two about 
what plants need to thrive. 


